From: Graham Morris

To: Hinckley SRFI
Subject: TR050007
Date: 02 November 2023 11:35:00

I wish to put my objections to this forward. I already feel the amount of traffic and HGV’s in the area are
unbelievable and adding more going to and from this site will make Hinckley an undesirable place to live. It is
already becoming more like an industrial estate rather than a residential area.

Regards

Graham Morris
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